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LOGAN NEIGHBORHOOD ORGANIZATION(LNO) MEETING SUMMARY—August 24," 2016
The meeting was called to order at 6:36 p.m. by LNO Board Member Nick Velis

LNO Voting Members Present

LNO Members Absent Karen Byrd, Amber Waldref

LNO Members Deleted

LNO New Members Judy Donley, Barney Donley

LNO Assoc Members Present
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LNO Assoc Members Absent

Visitors: Wendy Liddell(2), Barbara Ann Bonner (2), Hannah Kenneally, Kenji Linane-
Booes, Anthony Harper, Jason Johnson, Lindsey Shaw, Edith Poleine, Ken
Wenham, Doug Tompkins, Kate Burke

Minutes: It was not M/S/P to approve the previous meeting summary.

No officer updates this month.

Edible Tree Project: Kate Burke gave an update on the Spokane Edible Tree project. It is a volunteer program that
harvests unused fruit from local trees and donates it to area food banks. They are currently looking for volunteers to
pick fruit as well as access to local trees that and be part of the program. Contact the program at (509) 209-2890.

Downtown Library: Jason Johnson the Manager of the Downtown Spokane Library, spoke on the City Library System
and the future direction they will be going. Most of the Spokane Library locations have undergone a remodel in the past
10 years, and the Downtown Library is scheduled to be renovated in the next few years. Some of the ideas they have
received feedback on and are considering for the renovated space include video recording labs, multimedia classrooms,
conference centers, readings, public concert areas, etc...

Smile Spokane: Nick Velis spoke on the importance of good oral health, and Smile Spokane. Smile Spokane is a
volunteer group of local area dentists and community leaders that are getting the word out on the importance of good
oral health. 30% of Spokane residents have lost at least 1 tooth to decay. 1 in 3 seniors have lost all of their teeth to
decay.1in5 3" graders have had more than 7 teeth showing decay. Teeth Week is coming up in October, and will
include the Smile Mobile vehicle that will be stationed at the Salvation Army during this time.

Brent Purdue gave an update on the Logan Neighborhood Elementary School starting on Tuesday. He asked that
residents be aware of children crossing the streets and on the sidewalks.

Eric Bowles with Avista gave an update on the Comp Plan amendment public Hearing on the 14" of September at City
Council Chambers.

GC: The block party is scheduled for September 1st and we are looking forward to it! We are looking for volunteers to
man the Logan booth.

Respectfully submitted by Eric Bowles LNO Board Member



